
 

 Event Announcement 
 

MRO to Host “PRC-004-5(i) Self-
Certification Preparation and Q&A 

Session” Webinar 
August 26, 2021 │11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Central │WebEx 

 

Midwest Reliability Organization (MRO) is pleased to announce that the Compliance Department will 

host a webinar designed to walk registered entities through the PRC-004-5(i) Self-Certification that 

was issued to select MRO registered entities on July 1, 2021.  

Jim Morales, Principal Compliance Auditor will walk attendees through the PRC-004-5(i) Self-

Certification worksheet and accompanying workbook. There will be time for attendees to ask 

questions on this specific self-certification.  

Registration  

To register to attend this webinar, click here. Registration closes on August 26, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 
Central.  
 

Questions on this event can be directed to Michelle Olson, Compliance Monitoring Administrator. 
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